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District Advancement Plan: 5 Year District Technology Advancement Plan
Technology is an important aspect of our teaching and learning plan and is essential to
smooth operations. To ensure continued upkeep and support of our competence in the use
of technology, Hebron Public Schools has designed a Technology Advancement Plan to
serve as a multi-year guide for decision-making. This plan was developed to align with the
District Advancement Plan to ensure support of the district’s ultimate vision, mission and
goals. The plan also ensures that the district’s technology keeps pace with advancements in
the field of technology. The plan can be found under the district tab of our website, or you
can view it here.

Spotlight On: CAPSS Award Winner
We are very pleased to recognize
an exceptional 6th grader for the
CAPSS Superintendent Award this
year, Jaclyn Coffey.  Jaclyn
embodies the spirit of what the
superintendent award stands for,
and looks to show those traits
everyday.  Not only is she an
advocate for all, putting the
inclusion and joy of others as her
number one priority, but she is also
a friend of all, going above and
beyond to make each and every
person she comes across feel
welcomed, heard and loved.  She
gives her all in everything that she
does.  Jaclyn is a member of the 6th Grade Student Council, helping to lead that group in
community service projects to benefit both our school and the greater community.  Jaclyn,
we thank you for being such an outstanding school citizen and are so happy to be able to
recognize you with this award.  Congratulations!
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